Margaret Francis

From: Toby Power <powertoby27@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 14 September 2021 7:50 PM

To: Margaret Francis

Subject: Fwd: womens masters report for 2021 season

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: kerrianne.lack@bigpond.com <kerrianne.lack@bigpond.com>
Date: Tue, 14 Sep 2021 at 7:37 pm

Subject: Fwd: womens masters report for 2021 season

To: <powertoby27 @gmail.com>

Get Outlook for i0S

From: Cheryl Kinnane <cjkinnane@bigpond.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2021 22:27

To: sandra johnson; kerrianne.lack@bigpond.com
Subject: Fw: womens masters report for 2021 season

Women's Masters report for 2020.

Grafton had 3 teams nominated in the Northern NSW 1/2 state women's hockey masters championships in
Taree this year.

But as we all know due to Covid 19 it was cancelled 3 days before we were to leave.

All very disappointing for everyone especially for our 1 st time players.

At every championship we have players presented with various awards and this year we had 5 who were to
receive their masters jumpers.

Sharyn Bagster (from 2020) Debra Dewberry (2020) Leanne Williams, Rebecca Sipple, Sandra Gosling

.We will be presenting these jumpers soon, hopefully at a dinner we will arranged soon.

AlPwho were involved will be notified soon with all the details.

It has been announced that 2022 women's North Half state women's hockey masters championship will once
again be played in Taree
3rd time lucky we hope

Our nominations for 2022 will be out Grand final day. If we're unable to play we'll have further details will be
given and a meeting with all interested players will be announced.

Cheryl Kinnane OAM
On behalf of



Women's masters Committee.



